
Main Office:  720-886-3600 
Attendance Line:  720-886-3695 

December 8 
Restaurant Night—Dion’s Pizza 
 
December 10 
Virtual PASS Meeting—5-6 PM 
 
December 15 
PTO Meeting.  6-7 pm 
     
December 21 
Restaurant Night—Dion’s 
 
December 21—January 5 
Holiday Break—NO School 
  School Office will be closed 
 
 
 
 

  Canyon Creek Cub Reporter  
    December 1, 2020 

Canyon Creek Community: 
 
Thank You! 
I would like to take this opportunity, on behalf of 
the staff to thank each and every one of you for the 
flexibility and support you have provided to our 
students. The partnership you have continued with 
our teachers and staff from in-person to remote 
learning has been an enormous shift of resource 
and approach to teaching and learning. Our teach-
ers have done an amazing job preparing and imple-
menting this shift! 
 
P.A.S.S. Feedback: 
I would like your feedback at our next PASS 
Meeting (Thursday, December 10th-5:00-6:00 pm) 
about how remote learning is going for your fami-
ly. If you have questions and feedback, Please plan 
on attending this meeting! 
 
GT: 
I am pleased to announce that we have a new GT 
teacher! Dianna James will be getting to know and 
work with our staff and students in. the coming 
weeks. Please join me in welcoming Mrs. James to 
the Canyon Creek family! 
 
Please take care in the coming months. The ex-
treme hardships that Covid 19 is imposing on us 
has created so many uncertainties, feelings of 
grief, and disruptions to every facet of our lives. If 
you need any support for you and your family, do 
not hesitate to reach out. 
 
Take Care, 
 
 
Michael Chipman 
Principal 
 

Mike Chipman, Principal 
www.canyoncreek.cherrycreekschools.org 



School of Choice 
 

The Cherry Creek School District allows its resi-
dent students to apply for enrollment in the 
Cherry Creek school of their choice. In other 
words, you may request that your child attend a 
Cherry Creek school outside your assigned at-
tendance area. The School of Choice applications 
are an electronic form that you can access online 
from January 1st - February 1st from any com-
puter, at any time -for acceptance to a school 
starting in the 2021-2022 school year. 
 
Please visit the District Admissions website at: 
http://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Admissions/
Pages/SOCandIDT.aspx for more information and 
to submit an electronic School of Choice applica-
tion in January.   

Attendance Line 
720-886-3695 

 

Please remember to call the attendance 
line anytime your student is going to be 

late or absent. 

 

Safety Reminders—When we return to the building 
 Please drive slowly and carefully through our parking lot—the sun glare is very 

bad in the mornings and we have staff, parents and students crossing from the 
parking lot to the school who are hard to see. 

 
 If you have older students who wait for their bus on Versailles, please ask them 

to stand back, away from the curb.  One false step and they will be in the street 
and in the path of on coming traffic. 

 

 

http://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Admissions/Pages/SOCandIDT.aspx
http://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Admissions/Pages/SOCandIDT.aspx


 







Friendly Reminders 
 

 

 Office hours 7:30 am—4:00 pm 

 

 There are no dogs allowed on school grounds 

 Our attendance line is 720-886-3695.  This is a  

    24-hour service provided for your convenience in  

    order to notify the school of an absence or late 

    arrival. 

 

 Please do not drop your students off before  

    7:45 am.  We do not have adult supervision for  

    them prior to 7:45 am.  If they are having breakfast  

    in the cafeteria, they may arrive at 7:30 am. 

 

 For snow delay or school closure information call 

720-554-4701. 

 

 Go to our school website,  

    canyoncreek.cherrycreekschools.org for calendars,  

     


